
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you have a wonderful Summer and look forward to seeing everyone in the Fall. Below 
you will find instructions on your child's summer math work This is in addition to the Reading 
Project that your 3rd Grade teachers are assigning. 
 
 
Math: 
We have attached a compilation of different math sheets to be completed over the summer.   
These sheets function as review work of the topics covered in Grade 2. We strongly encourage 
students to complete 2 pages a week so as to keep the skills fresh in their minds. It will do your 
child no good if they complete them all at the beginning of summer or all at the end of summer, 
as the repetition is important to internalize the skills in your child. 
 
IXL: 
IXL has put together some suggested math work to do over the summer. The link to these 
pages can be found here: 
 
https://www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-spotlight-2nd-to-3rd 
 
Each day a new skill is presented as suggested review and practice. Because we want the 
children to be away from screens as much as possible this summer, please don’t spend more 
than 15 minutes on a skill. It feels great to get 100 points on an IXL skill; however, the program 
can become a little punishing if mistakes are made in the ‘bonus zone’. As long as your child 
reaches a score of 80, that shows competence and understanding of the skill. 

 

Have a great summer! 

 

Best, 

 

Mr. Recht and Ms. Muniz 

https://www.ixl.com/math/skill-plans/ixl-summer-spotlight-2nd-to-3rd

